
In addition to our early bird offer whereby if a course is booked by 30th November 
2018, it will be charged at 2018 fees, I am pleased to inform you that we are now also 
offering a special discount for Turkish students.  

A 10% discount will be applied when any Wimbledon School of English adult course is 
booked between now and the end of March 2019. Please note that the discount applies 
to course fees only. 

We hope that this special discount will help encourage Turkish students to join our top 
ranked school in beautiful Wimbledon, London.  

As a reminder, you can access all our marketing materials and fees for both 2018 and 
2019 through our DropBox account, as well as our agent zone 

 

https://www.dropbox.com/sh/t5gxk510fwsz99s/AAAZ9SgELwTq531PabJFv_NQa?dl=0

